
Youth Racing Communique 15/01  

Information for parents & sailors regarding the EUROSAF Youth 

Europeans Championships 2015 
  

EUROSAF Youth European Championships 

As a result of the late release of dates and no release of the Notice of Race for this event all the 

Youth Classes International Associations have now allowed their European or World Championships 

to clash to some extent with the published dates for the EUROSAF Youth European Championships. 

 

Consequently there is no support from any European Member National Authority (MNA) to support 

this event with a full team of appropriate standard. Therefore the RYA has reluctantly had to take 

the decision not to select and send a team to the EUROSAF Youth European championships in 

2015.  

For clarity, sailors are not able to enter this event as individuals, only as a team nominated by 

their MNA, i.e. the RYA. 

 

Should there be any change to the proposed dates then we will review our position with immediate 

effect and we remain committed to supporting this event proactively in future years. 

 

As a result of this decision the RYA are currently reviewing what event support is available at all the 

Youth Class European & World Championships to ensure that those affected sailors have an 

appropriate opportunity to perform on the International stage. 


